
Whitmans Restaurant 
331 10th Avenue  
New York , NY 10001 

To whom it may concern: 
I am writing to strongly support the Related Companies and Wynn Resorts’ proposal to bring a 
world class resort to New York City.  This partnership offers an unmatched opportunity to give 
millions of people compelling new reasons to come to the most fantastic city in the world. 

Whitmans Restaurant is located in the area of the proposed site , and has been part of that 

community since 2017,   having this addition to the neighborhood will greatly enhance our 

business . We chose to open at Hudson Yards because of Related’s work in celebrating the diversity 

of the city’s communities through art, culture, lifestyle, hospitality, food and beverage, and retail, 

establishing a not-to-be-missed destination that affirms their commitment to local businesses and 

inclusivity. Through incredible resources, innovation and fortitude, Related has contributed to the 

vibrant neighborhood and community that exists here today.  partner in this project, Wynn 

Resorts, brings a stellar reputation from previous developments that is represented both in its 

customer experience, and employee satisfaction.   

Expansion of the Western Yards with an iconic entertainment venue would mean more 

employment for the community, expand our customer base , and bring opportunities for 

businesses to expand and flourish, which would create a ripple effect throughout the city and state.   

Small businesses, like ours, thrive when there are thoughtful and successful economic development 
projects, like this one, working in tandem towards mutual goals.  Both Related and Wynn bring a 
shared commitment to community engagement and local partnerships.  We enthusiastically 
support this project and hope that you give it your strongest consideration.     

Regards, 

Larry Kramer   
Owner  


